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Mayor, County of Maui 
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For Transmittal to: 

Honorable G. Riki Hokama 
Chair, Budget and Finance Committee 
Maui County Council 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, HI 96793 

Dear Chair Hokama: 

SUBJECT: FISCAL YEAR ("FY") 2017 BUDGET (BD-5) (BF-1) 

The Department of Fire and Public Safety is in receipt of your letter dated 
March 28, 2016 requesting a maintenance log for each equipment or vehicle 
proposed for each department, including those listed under Countwide Equipment 
(CBS-1218) for FY 2017 including item description, age, vehicle type, mileage, 
service hours, repair and maintenance costs, replacement costs, location, and photo 
of the item to be replaced. 

Please be aware that the information you are requesting requires research. 
Although the department is happy to accommodate your request for information, it 
will require additional time to complete. We request to be able to submit all 
requested information on or before close of business on Friday, April 15, 2016. 

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. If you have any questions, 
please call me at 270-7561. 
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Sincerely, 

JEFFREY A. MURRAY 
Fire Chief 


